

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT



Change is coming for Arapahoe and Douglas County!
We are excited to annouce how we will be more effective together!



ANNOUCING SOUTH DENVER FCA

This topic has been brought up several times in recent years. Would it benefit Arapahoe and Douglas Counties to unite? We have fostered partnerships with our fundraisers, such as Top Golf and Steak and Tees, along with Conversations with Champions. Our collaboration has been instrumental in many initiatives. Therefore, would merging our staff, boards, and vision lead to greater success? We believe the answer is YES! As of July 1st we are together as South Denver FCA. Our goal to is to utilize the resources of both counties to be more effective as we reach coaches and athletes.

WHAT WILL CHANGE?



BOARDS WILL MERGE

DOUGLAS

ARAPAHOE



SOUTH DENVER BOARD



STAFF TO COMBINE

TOGETHER FOR
MEETINGS AND
TRAININGS. WE HOPE
TO LEVERAGE THEIR
REALTIONSHIPS TO BE
MORE EFFECTIVE.

METRO DIRECTOR

DAVID FARMER

DAVID WILL BE OVER SOUTH
DENVER!
HIS FOCUS WILL BE ON STAFF AND
MINISTRY OBJECTIVES.
DAVID WILL WORK WITH THE
BOARD AND STAFF TO SET VISION
AND DIRECTION.

CHURCH CONNECTIONS

JEFF HARRIS

JEFF WILL BE OVER CHURCH OUTREACH AND PARTNERSHIP. THE NEED TO BE EFFECTIVE IN THESE TWO AREAS IS OBVIOUS. THE ANSWERS TO SO MANY OF OUR NEEDS IS SITTING EACH SUNDAY IN THE LOCAL CHURCH.

AREA DIRECTOR

JACOB BRIGGS

JACOB WILL BE
COMING ON TO HELP
WITH STAFF IN EAST
AURORA. WE SEE SO
MUCH NEED AND
JACOB IS THE RIGHT
PERSON TO SEE THAT
GROWTH REALIZED.

WHAT ARE WE WORKING ON?

- NEW WEBSITE FOR SOUTH DENVER
- A MORE CLEAR AND CONSISTENT COMMUNICATION MODEL
- CONNECTIONS WITH CHURCHES THAT CAN BECOME PARTNERS
- COMMUNITY BIBLE STUDIES
- CAMP PARTNERSHIPS
- STAFF ALIGNMENT
- BOARD UNITY
- STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS
- INTERNATIONAL OUTREACH
- FINANCIAL PARTNERS

LEARN MORE - CLICK HERE



PLEASE PARTNER WITH US

QUESTIONS? NEED CLARITY? DAVID FARMER DFARMER@FCA.ORG

JEFF HARRIS
JHARRIS@FCA.ORG